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To whom it may concern  
 

        Mannheim, June 2025 
 

Information about European Union’s REACH Substance of Very High Concern 
(SVHC) 
RoHS-Conformity acc. to EU declaration 2011/65/EU 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
In accordance with Article 3 of the REACH Regulation, Letronic e.K. is neither a manufacturer 
nor importer of chemical substances and products. Our company does not sell such products 
in the EU market.  
 
Letronic e.K., as a responsible supplier, ensures that products in the entire portfolio meet 
REACH Regulations. No REACH substances, according to Article 7 of the REACH Regulations 
(EC) 1907/2006, are intended to be released under normal or reasonably foreseeable 
conditions of use. Under this directive, registration of products is not required.  
 
As a “downstream user” in the supply chain, we are in close and constant contact with our 
vendors and we have received confirmation that products are preregistered/registered and 
meet REACH registration requirements.  
 
In acknowledgement of Information from our vendors, we could confirm to the best of our 
knowledge, that all our products do not contain any prohibited substances of the latest SVHC-
list above the maximum percentage. 
 
We would like to however point out that our company, Letronic e.K., itself does not conduct 
any Test nor Analysis to determine the presence of SVHC candidate substances. Should there 
be changes in the Candidate List of substances, of which our products will be affected 
accordingly, we will comply with our duty to notify you immediately.  
 
Furthermore, we confirm based on the current state of knowledge, that our cables and lines 
do not contain any SVHC substances on the ECHA list. 
 
We assure you that all our products are RoHS compliant according to declaration 2011/65/EU 
- including the delegated directive 2015/863 - of the European Parliament and of the council.  
  
Best regards 
 
LETRONIC e.K. 


